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November 18, 2015 
 
 
 
TO:  Thomas A. Landgraf, Chairperson, Alcohol License Review Committee 
  Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee 
 
FROM: Ald. Barbara Harrington-McKinney, District 1 
 
RE: Agenda item #14: New Class A Beer/Class A Liquor License for 6706 

Raymond Road 
 
 
You have before you tonight Madison Oil, LLC’s application for a new Class A 
Beer/Class A Liquor license for 6706 Raymond Road. I have met with the applicant, 
Lakhvir Kaur, and do not anticipate any problems with the licensing. The applicant has 
also contacted Captain Wahl, Madison Police West District, as requested; no problems 
there, either. 
 
I have requested that the applicant hold an informational meeting for benefit of the 
community, and she is coordinating that through the Common Council Office. Therefore, 
I respectfully request that the item be referred to the December 16, 2015, Alcohol 
License Review Committee meeting to allow for the scheduling of the informational 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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